
Robertswood Nursery News  10.01.20 
 

          
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome back everyone!  
  
It has been lovely seeing all the children really happy to come back into nursery this week. They 
have all settled back into the routine of the day well. The children were all very excited to tell us 
all their Christmas news and during small group time they all had the opportunity to tell us all 
about their lovely presents that they had received. 
 
This week we have welcomed some new children into our nursery. The other children have 
enjoyed showing them all the different areas that they can play and they have had lots of fun 
exploring all the lovely resources. Well done everyone. 
 
We have also been very busy at the painting table where the children have enjoyed choosing lots 
of different colours to paint a picture of their presents they got from Santa or a picture of their 
family. We have been very impressed with their colour mixing and their drawing and we will be 
putting all their work on the wall so everyone can see them. 
 
  
 
Next Week 
 
Our topic this term is Animals - We will be learning all about Zoo/Jungle animals 
 
 
Our book of the week will be ‘Dear Zoo’ 

  

 
We will continue learning our shapes and numbers. 

 
 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    

https://www.barnesandnoble.com/w/dear-zoo-rod-campbell/1110887835

